
Announcements  

Thursday, December 1, 2022 

B Day  

Good Morning Arrowhead!  

 

 
 

 
The Arrowhead E Sports club will have an open gym time from 2:45-4:00 on Thursday, 
December 1st in the North Campus library.  Everyone is welcome to come and play.  Bring your 
own devices and games.  Our winter season is coming up soon and will start in 
January.  Anybody interested in signing up to play Rocket League for our team should come to 
the library today after school or let Mr. Skaros or Mr. Flesch know. 

 
 
 
 
 


